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The NC State Board of CPA Examiners has not adopted any rules in the North Carolina Administrative
Code that purport to constitute “crimes defined by the Board.”
 
Robert N. Brooks
Executive Director
 
NC State Board of CPA Examiners
1101 Oberlin Road Suite 104
Raleigh, NC 27605
Direct: (919) 733-1425 Main: (919) 733-4222
Fax: (919) 733-4209
Email: rbrooks@nccpaboard.gov
Web:  www.nccpaboard.gov

Follow us on   
 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public
Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. Requests to Board employees or legal counsel
for opinions concerning the applications of the Board’s rules or statutes are discouraged. If ever
an opinion is given it is non-binding on the Board. Applicants, licensees, and any other persons
who act in reliance on such opinions do so at their own risk (21 NCAC 08B .0508).
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